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As discussed at learning reviews, you will be receiving your login details for tapestry at the
end of this week. This will be in the form of a link sent to the priority email we hold in school.
Please check spam and trash folders in case your email provider automatically puts the email
in there, as it comes from a tapestry email address not the school admin address.

You will be able to view the observations that we have recorded of the children so far and as
the term progresses we will add more. Please take the time once a week to have a look at
your child’s learning with them so you can talk about it together.

An important part of your child’s learning journey in reception is sharing from home what your
child can do and the experiences they have. Uploading photos, videos and comments is very
easy and we encourage all parents to upload something your child has achieved at least once
a week. Over the half term we would love to see what you get up to as a family, whether it
be curling up with a story together or going on an outdoor adventure.

If you have any issues with your login or using tapestry, please let your child’s class teacher
know and we will endeavour to solve it.

Many thanks
The Reception Team



